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This addendum answers questions raised about this solicitation. Questions are generally verbatim as
received. To aid in readability, the questions are in black, the answers are in bolded blue, and the
answers follow immediately below.

Q1 || have a question on the upcoming bid, do | have to have a TN contractors License to bid it? | let
mine lapse and wont be able to get it in time. There is rarely or ever anything exceeds $25,000.00. |
didn't know if it would be required to bid it. Orif | could bid it and then get my license a little later.

The Tennessee State Contractor Licensing Board provided this answer: “Based on the way you are
bidding, which is based on rates, if the value of the work contracted is less than $25,000, then a
Contractor’s license is not necessary to bid the project.
ended up being more than $25,000, then the contractor would need a license to perform the
work. The classifications acceptable would be HC-H (Storm Damage Cleanup); or S-Tree Trimming;
and of course, commercial (BC, BC-B, BC-b(sm)). “

If a storm did occur where a single project




